
Sports Exchange Trip - HKUST Taekwondo in Taiwan 

 

The HKUST Men’s and Women’s Taekwondo Teams organized a sports exchange trip to Taiwan from 

22 to 30 January 2018. The delegation included nine male and four female team members and was 

headed by coach DAO. They visited Yulin High School in New Taipei City and attended joint training 

sessions with the school team members. 

 

 

 

             

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The teams had memorable times with Yulin student athletes during sports exchange. Members had 

major improvement in their kicking techniques and have more confidence for the upcoming 

competitions. 

 

The teams depart to Taipei. Joint training with with YulinSchool Team. 

Group photo with Yulin student athletes after practice. 

Taekwondo Club, HKUSTSU 

15 February 2018 


